
                                  
 
 
 
Welcome to the Penn State Heart and Vascular Institute. My name is Harjit 
Singh and I am the Director of Education in the Institute. As a leading 
provider of cardiovascular care in central Pennsylvania, we understand that 
education for our healthcare providers as well as our patients is an important 
part of advanced diagnosis and treatment of cardiovascular disease. I am here 
to ensure that the latest information and innovations are shared amongst those 
involved in your healthcare and that you understand which cutting edge 
techniques are available to you right now, right here in central Pennsylvania.  
Empowering the patient to make an informed decision about their own 
healthcare is a goal of ours and hopefully yours as well. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me at 
hsingh@psu.edu. 
 
Thank you for allowing us to be a part of your wellness. 
 
Harjit Singh, MD 
Director of Education 
The Penn State Heart and Vascular Institute 
 


